OUT ON the trail with llamas must
be a first for Trefoil Guild members.

A group of six, led by chairman
June Usherwood, enjoyed a walk
over Peak Hill on Wednesday with
llamas Golly and Ben.

“This is all part of the fun of
being in Trefoil,” said Catherine
Battell, 63, as she led Golly on the
walk, which is part of a county-
wide challenge to Trefoil Guilds to
make ‘trails’ to cover the region.

“Even when you are older, you
can still do things that are different
and fun,” said Mrs Battell, who has

*been in guiding for more than 50
years.

Trails are being made by walking,
riding a horse, bicycle, car or
battery car.

Starting in Cornwall, one covers
the north coast up to Somerset and
the other south, through Devon to
Dorset.

On Tuesday, members of the
Sidmouth Trefoil Guild walked

from Salcombe Hill to Port Royal, ,

handing over to a less-abled team,

NICE TO MEET YOU: Trefoil Guild members with th_e llamas on Peak Hill.

Following the llama trail

who walked along the seafront to
Peak Hill.

On Wednesday the group carried
on with the llamas, led by Maggie
Jee of Peak Hill Llamas.

Mrs Usherwood said: “We hope
we are the only group in the region
to go walking with llamas.”

Money raised by the 24 Devon
guilds will go to Devon Air
Ambulance Trust to support its
work.




